Appendix 13 — Email from Hans Medlarz regarding posting of signs

5/31/22, 5:29 AM Gmail - Follow-up Meeting

h‘ Gl Donald Burdick i

Follow-up Meeting

Hans Medlarz <hans.medlarz@sussexcountyde.gov> Tue, Jun 28, 2021 at 12:31 PM
To:

Greetings Don,

You are correct my understanding of your concerns are much better today. My apologies again for running out yesterday
but | had a prearranged meeting in Milford.

How does anytime Friday morning look on your schedule? | want to share with You our grading plan as well as touch on
the highlights of last year’s presentation.

Regards, Hans

P.S. We are putting the signs up along Mount Joy Road this week. They were already installed along Cannon Road.
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